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Today we are on a Cardinal Connections schedule. Everyone should meet in their
connections. Freshmen will have a learning lab, and those in grades 10-12 will be escorted
to their academic assemblies. Monday will also be Cardinal Connections.

The Honor Society will be selling Valentine-grams this week in the Commons during lunches.
Costis $1.

Attention Key Clubbers! Make sure you show up with your dessert at tonight’s potluck! If
you're on the Relay Committee, make sure you have a ride to stay longer.

Hey Cards! Love week is February 12" through the 16™, and your very own ASB will be selling
Valentine roses during lunches on the 12" & 13, Priced at only 50 cents, silk and chocolate
roses come with a complementary valentine card, and a polaroid if you choose. These gifts
will be delivered on the 15" & 16™, so don’t miss out!

Express your creativity, earn up to $100, and get published! Enter the Pierce County Library
System’s Teen Writing & Art Contest — Our Own Expressions. Contest participation is FREE,
and students may submit work in one or more of the following four categories: poetry, short
story, photography or drawing. Submissions are due by February 28", Learn more at
expressions.pcls.us or see Mrs. Goodrum in the library.

Students participating in the Battle of the Books at the end of the year are now reading
going bovine by Libba Bray. All participants and interested readers can stop by the library to
pick up a copy. And remember to mark your calendars for Monday, March 19th, for our 3™
Lunch with the Librarian. See Mrs. Goodrum to participate — there’s still time to join us!

From the CCC...
The 2018-19 Pierce County Skills Center applications are now available in the CCC. If you are
interested in attending the Skills Center next year, please stop by and pick up an application.



Are you between the ages of 14 - 17 and looking for summer job? The Department of
Ecology is hiring an Ecology Youth Corps road crew. They are paying $11.50 an hour. Please
see the job board outside the CCC, or check with Mrs. Price for more information.

Hey Seniors! Are you interested in a maritime career? The ILWU Local 22 Port Worker’s Group
is offering a scholarship for $4,000 to attend the Seattle Maritime Academy located in
Ballard. The program is one year, including internship and job placement resources. Choose
between Engineering or Deckhand. Jobs include working on tug boats, cruise ships,
container shipping lines, ferries and much more. See Mrs. Price in the CCC for applications.

In sports...
Boys soccer players! You may now purchase your uniform socks from the bookkeeper. Cost is
$10.00.

There will be a Track & Field interest meeting after school next Tuesday, February 13, in the
Corrigan Room.

And if you missed the first tennis interest meeting, here is your second chance. There will be
a tennis interest meeting in Mr. Parsons room, 1103, Tuesday, February 13", right after
school . You will receive all the info for the upcoming tennis season, and we can even get
you signed up that day.

Playing today...
Girls Wrestling in the WIAA Region 2 State Qualifier @ Decatur High School, 6 pm
Boys Swim in the West Central District tournament @ Hazen High School, 5 pm

And on Saturday...

Girls Wrestling in the WIAA Region 2 State Qualifier @ Decatur High School, 11 am
Boys Wrestling in the WIAA Region 2 State Qualifier @ Fife, 10 am

Boys Swim in the West Central District tournament @ Hazen High School, 4 pm



